
Department of Economic Development

Proposed additional qualifying session for the TT Races

The Department of Economic Development considers that there may be significant
benefit in scheduling an additional qualifying session on the Thursday or Friday of
TT practice week to provide competitors more opportunity to practice, qualify and
prepare their machines prior to the scheduled commencement of racing the
following Saturday.

The Department invites views on the proposal which would result in additional road
closures during the morning or afternoon of the Thursday or Friday of TT practice
week. It should be noted that roads would close earlier and open later on the
mountain section between Barrule Park and Creg Ny Baa due to the one way
system.

Further information about the consultation is available at www.gov.im/consultations.
Copies of the consultation paper may also be obtained by contacting the
Department.

Thursday Qualifying Consultation
Department of Economic Development
St George’s Court
Upper Church Street
Douglas
Isle of Man
IM1 1EX
Or by email to: roadraces@gov.im

Responses may be submitted to the Department via post or email as above. The
closing date for receipt of comments is Thursday 27th February 2014.
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